
 

 

Wednesday 17th April 2019 
Dear Parent, 
 
The Parents’ Evening for your son will be held on Thursday 25th April 2019. 
 
This is an opportunity for you to discuss your son’s progress to date with his subject tutors. You 
may also wish to discuss such matters as chances of success at GCSE and strategies for 
improvement where necessary.  
 
I am asking the boys to arrange their own appointments with the members of staff who teach them. 
Please discuss with your son which members of staff you would like to make an appointment with 
and return the tear-off slip to your son’s form tutor, who will monitor the appointments made. 
Can I remind you that, as usual, members of the careers staff will be on hand during the evening to 
give advice on all matters relating to career choices.  
 
Appointments can be made at 5-minute intervals from 4.00pm to 7.00pm. In the event of you being 
unable to keep an appointment, I would be grateful if you would contact the school. 
 
Parking for the evening will be available to parents in the main staff car park. 
 
Your son has already received a copy of his Trial Examination Timetable. His examinations will 
take place from 7th – 10th May. 
As always, students are invited to attend the evening with their parents but, as this is a school 
function, they will be expected to be present in full school uniform. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs A M Hood 
Assistant Headteacher 
____________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Year 10 Parents’ Evening – Thursday 25th April 2019 

 
STUDENT’S NAME AND FORM ……………………………………………………………………. 
 
I have received the Parents’ Evening letter and do / do not (please delete as required) wish to 
attend. 
 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………………………..Parent 
 
 

This form should be returned by Tuesday 23rd April. 


